
ATTACHMENT A 
(as submitted by GRP 2011 LLC) 

2015 Operations Plan 

During 2014: 

We installed a quarter mile track for RC aircraft next to the 2014 Operations Plan next to the lower 

parking lot.  To date, a very limited amount of use has occurred. 

We increased the number of childrens’ activities at the park.  In particular, the number of birthday 

parties has increased from the previous year.  We are discussing with an operator the establishment of 

day camps during the summer and during vacation periods during the school year. 

We held a community festival with mechanical rides as part of a larger event in the park.   

We partnered with the Cherry Island Soccer Complex and the Sacramento Valley Women’s Soccer 

League to hold games and tournaments. 

We expanded the monthly community yard sale concept to include a semi-annual tack sale.  We also 

established a produce market that operates each weekend during certain times of the summer. 

We regularly held dog show competitions within the dog park. 

We continued to offer the traditional park activities of barbeques, picnics, etc. 

During 2015, our plan is to grow each of the above activities. 

In addition, while continuing to offer the traditional programs we have established, we will specifically 

seek to implement additional programs and services including but not limited to the following: establish 

a spring/summer/fall music series, expand the wedding business that is oriented around the Ranch 

House, establish a venue for sand volleyball events, and establish a venue for evening lighted outdoor 

basketball events  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


